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Division Advisory No. ‘2 , 8. 2023

In compliance with DepEd Order {(DO) No. 8 5.2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, and the concerned public.
(Visit www.depedcavite.com.ph)

ADDITIONAL PARTICIPANT IN THE EVALUATION OF RESEARCH PAPERS FOR
PUBLICATION AND FINALIZATION OF BOQOKS

With reference to Division Memorandum No. 215, s. 2023, titled
“Evaluation of Research Papers for Publication and Finalization of Books,” this
Office announces the replacement of Lara T. Padal with Elsie Abito as participant to
the said activity.

For queries and clarifications, you may contact Ms. May Anne Joy D. Romanes
through:

e Email Address: depedcavite.research@deped.gov.ph
¢ Landline: (046) 412 0349
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